Subject: Suggestion & Request regarding IUC & NFC charges Date: 10/24/19 04:00 PM
To: secretary@trai.gov.in From: Ayon Chakraborty <ayonchakraborty1195@gmail.com>

Sir, as a common citizen of this nation, | want to draw
your kind attention towards two matters of urgency, that
are needed to be finished as soon as possible (ASAP).

1=IUC charges on making calls to other networks, it has
unnecessarily increased our monthly expenditure on
telecom services. It's of no use in this era when, India is
gearing up for 5G technology, the companies, who cannot
even integrate their networks to 4G after such a long time
given by you, are good for nothing. So, stop this IUC

charges ASAP, in the deadline that you have given i.e. -
January 2020, this will also maintain the credibility of
"TRAI".

2=NFC charges are also working like a monster,
unnecessarily increasing our monthly cable bill, Rs.150+
NFC is never justified, Sir, in any developing nation.

My personal cable bill has increased from Rs.280 to
Rs.330 (with having much less channels than | used to
have earlier). Or at least make it upto Rs.50 (incl.of all
taxes), although best will be to finish it completely.

So, Sir these are my two suggestions to improve Telecom
& Television (DTH) services in India:

1. Finish IUC charges in telecom services in your given
deadline.

2. Finish or Low the NFC charges in television services.

Thank You!



